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WHAT’S NEW 



 

David brings a wealth of experience that is relevant to our aquafood research, teaching and outreach 

disciplines,” says Prof. Jim Squires, chair of the department. “His research training in water quality, fish 

physiology and nutrition, will bring an enhanced skill set to our department and help us build upon over 

three decades of aquaculture program development in OAC.  We are excited to have him bring his 

enthusiasm and expertise to the Aquaculture Centre and the department. 
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https://www.nfacc.ca/codes-of-practice/farmed-salmonids
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Prof. Dominique Bureau was one of the featured experts in an article from CBC Life 

on the nutritional value of insects as part of the human diet. Prof. Bureau was also 

featured on The Fish Site in an article detailing his presentation at the Alltech One 

Virtual Conference titled ‘On the Money: Optimizing Performance and Profit With 

Dynamic Nutritional Modeling’.  

Prof. Katrina Merkies, faculty advisor for the Bachelor of Bio-Resource Management 

degree program in Equine Management, recently spoke with CBC news about some of 

the challenges facing the equine industry due to COVID-19.  

 

Prof. Kate Shovellor also appeared in a CBC news story where she offered tips on 

what confused pet owners should consider when choosing the best food for their dog.  

 

Making Headlines 
Need an Expert? 

ABSc faculty have expertise on a 

variety of topics related to 

livestock and companion animals 

including nutrition, breeding and 

genetics, behavior and welfare 

and physiology. Get in touch! 



 

Where the Information Starts!  
What, Who, and Where 
Information for horse communities dealing with COVID-19 
from the Equine Information Source 
 
By Prof. Katrina Merkies and Amanda St Onge 

FACULTY NEWS 

Prof. Katrina Merkies received funding through the University of Guelph COVID-19 Research 

Development & Catalyst Fund for ‘Resources for Horse Community Responsiveness to Pandemic 

Measures’. With matching dollars from ABSc, the funds provide financial support for two part-time 

summer research students to contribute to the project. 



 

Clockwise from top left: Amanda St Onge, Elizabeth 

Crouchman, Caleigh Copelin, and Dr. Merkies. 
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GRANT SUCCESS! 
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RECENT PUBLICATIONS  

http://animalbiosciences.uoguelph.ca/abscfaculty


 

Shoveller AK. 

 

RECENT PUBLICATIONS  



 UNDERGRAD NEWS 

Catching UP 
 

 



 

https://gryphlife.uoguelph.ca/


 



 
 STUDENT & POSTDOC NEWS 
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  STUDENT & POSTDOC NEWS 



 

 

STUDENT AWARDS 



 

Towards Sustainable 
Beef in the 21st Century 
Projects are up and running at the new Ontario Beef Research 
Center. Beef nutrition expert Prof. Katie Wood and her research 
team are making use of the new facilities to develop strategies 
that will help the beef industry meet increasing demand while 

reducing the carbon footprint associated with beef production.  

By Emily Conlin 
 

FEATURED RESEARCH  



 

Using Mathematical Models to 
Estimate Feed Efficiency in Beef 
Cows on Pasture Using  
Methane Emissions 
 
By Lauren Finlay 



 

IN MEMORIAM 
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